
 

 

 

August 21, 2022 

 

Dear North East Families, 

Welcome back!  Please listen carefully for several reminders.   Meet the teacher/open house will be held on 

Wednesday, August 24th for the Elementary Center and Thursday, August 25th for the middle and high school.   

Prior to the high school meet the teacher/open house, the girls volleyball will have a scrimmage beginning at 

5:30 p.m. in the high school gym. 

Bus schedules can be found in Sapphire under the student information section.  If you have questions regarding 

bussing, please contact the transportation department at rfedei@nesd1.org.  Staff will be available during meet 

the teacher/open house to help with bussing and to create a Sapphire account. 

This is a reminder that the speed limit on campus is 15 mph at all times for the safety of our students and 

families.  Additionally, the district is a tobacco/vape-free, drug-free zone; no items are permitted on campus, 

including inside of vehicles. 

All buildings and offices will be closed from 7:00 a.m. through noon on Wednesday, August 24th and from 7:00 

a.m. through noon on Thursday, August 25th for staff professional learning.   

Orientation for freshman/Sophomores and new students to NE high school will be held on Thursday, August 

25th from 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Please continue to check the North East School District website at www.nesd1.org for any updates as well as to 

view the parent letter that was mailed to all families.    

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, to 
pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 
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